Reception Newsletter

Dear Reception Parents,

Wow, we cannot believe we are already at the end of the year! This year has flown by,
and we are so proud of just how much the children have achieved this year.

This will be our last Reception Newsletter of this year, so we wanted to take this
opportunity to thank you for all your support and wish you happy and healthy
summer.

Please see below some final reminders and notices:

Reading Folders

We have begun collecting in the children’s reading books and reading diaries. The
reading diaries will be passed up to the next class teacher and the tricky word folders
are for you to keep at home. Please continue to practise the tricky words over the
summer.

Tapestry

Unfortunately, over the last few weeks there have been some technical difficulties with
Tapestry, which has been out of our control. We have been in contact with Tapestry
and they have assured us that it should be up and running this week. As we are
nearing the end of the school year, once the Tapestry website is working, we will need
to deactivate the children’s accounts. This is to allow you to download an electronic

copy of their learning journey before we begin preparing for our new cohort of
children.

Once Tapestry is working, if you wish to keep an electronic copy of your child’s
Tapestry learning journey, you will need to log on to Tapestry (using your usual
account) and download the file by Friday 23" August. After this date, the
file will not be available to download by you or us in school. Please be
reminded, at the beginning of the year, you signed a declaration to state Tapestry
photos must not be shared onto social media.

Important Dates

Autumn Term 2024 Start of Term - Wednesday 4™ September

Have a lovely Summer! ©




